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Young Achievers Award 
Shire of Pingelly's Community Development Officer, Ellen Cook, has garnered well-deserved 
recognition as a Semi-Finalist in two prestigious awards, Catholic Education and Connecting 
Communities, within the 7News Young Achievers Awards. Ellen's    
dedication and  contributions have not gone unnoticed, as she now 
stands proudly as a finalist alongside three other individuals in the 
Connecting Communities category. With her passion for fostering 
strong community bonds and driving positive change, Ellen              
exemplifies the spirit of service and innovation. Some examples of 
Ellen’s achievements include the Age is Just a Number program and 
the many different successful events that she organises throughout 
the year. As the awards ceremony approaches on 7 June 2024 in 
Perth, we extend our heartfelt wishes to Ellen for continued success 
and commend her for her remarkable achievements.  
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Notice of Sale—2 Vacant Blocks 
The Shire of Pingelly offers the following properties 
for sale to the highest bidder: 

- 54 Pitt Street Pingelly WA 6308 (Lot 186 DP 
223045 Folio 194 Volume 1188) 

- 8 Quartz Street Pingelly WA 6308 (Lot 23 DP 
223045 Folio 476 Volume 1498) 

This sale is Schedule 6.3 of the Local Government 
Act 1995 of sale of land for non-payment of        
outstanding rates or service charges as rates   

charges have been owing 
for a period of at least 3 
years. 

To make an offer, please scan the QR Code and complete the offer 
and acceptance form for 54 Pitt Street and/or 8 Quartz Street and 
submit these to the Shire of Pingelly by email 
at admin@pingelly.wa.gov.au or at 17 Queen Street, Pingelly      
before 4pm, 15 April 2024. 

Office Closure 
Please be advised that the Shire of Pingelly Office and    
Depot will be closing early this Thursday, 28 March 2024, 
at 1:30 PM. This closure is to allow our staff to pay their 
respects and attend Ray Marshall's celebration of life.  
Normal operations will resume on Friday. 
Thank you for your understanding during this time.  

https://www.pingelly.wa.gov.au/Profiles/pingelly/Assets/ClientData/Letter_of_Offer_Property_54_Pitt_Street.pdf
https://www.pingelly.wa.gov.au/Profiles/pingelly/Assets/ClientData/Letter_of_Offer_Property_8_Quartz_Street.pdf
mailto:admin@pingelly.wa.gov.au

